
 
 
 

VILLAGE OF ROYAL PALM BEACH 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC INPUT 

  
KATZ SOCCER COMPLEX 

  
The Village of Royal Palm Beach will conduct a public meeting to discuss capital 
improvements to the Katz Soccer Complex. The sole purpose of this meeting will be to 
discuss a $1,500,000 grant application for the Land and Water Conservation Fund 
Program to help finance improvements at the complex. The Village will conduct the 
meeting at the following date, time, and location. 
 
 

MONDAY, JANUARY 29, 2024 
1:30 P.M. 

RECREATION CENTER 
100 SWEET BAY LANE 

ROYAL PALM BEACH, FL 33411 
CONFERENCE ROOM 

 
 
 
 
If you have questions about this meeting, please contact Mark 
Pawlowski, Director of Parks and Recreation at 561-753-1228 or 
mpawlowski@royalpalmbeachfl.gov. 
 
 
Posted: January 25, 2024 
 
     



  




